

t: 01353 667763

e: office@elycollege.co.uk w: www.elycollege.com

15th January 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

## **Geography trip to Italy 2018**

I just wanted to write to you and remind you that the final payment of £397.00 is due 1<sup>st</sup> March 2018; thank you for your payments so far.

I am also holding a short information evening on Tuesday  $30^{th}$  January from 6.30 - 7pm in D1. This coincides with year 10 parents' evening and will give you an opportunity to ask me any questions you may have and for me to give you more of an insight into the itinerary and where we are staying.

If there are any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the college telephone number above or by email: <a href="mailto:ehill@elycollege.co.uk">ehill@elycollege.co.uk</a>

Yours faithfully

Ms E Hill

Subject Leader - Geography

















